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reporting requirements. Importantly, philanthropic donations will not be captured, thus enabling the 

university to continue to receive these vital funds to advance its academic activities. 

 

While the University acknowledges the importance of preserving the integrity of Australia’s electoral system 

and supports the need to protect against foreign interference in Australia’s political affairs, the University 

welcomes and supports the proposed changes to the Bill, and thanks the Australian Government for 

addressing the concerns raised by the sector.  

 

For further information, or to discuss the submission, please contact Joseph McCarthy, Deputy General 

Counsel on   
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